
South Florida Free divers Needs your Support 
************************************************************************ 

The South Florida Free divers club is a non-profit club which is based in Miami that 
brings together people who are interested in free diving and recreational spear fishing. 

Our club seeks your support on a very important matter that affects us, the hook and line, 
the spear fishing and the diving community of South Florida.  The National Park 
Service, U.S. Department of the Interior (NPS) is developing a new fisheries 
management plan to ban spear fishing and other activities inside South Florida’s 
Biscayne National Park. 

                    

For more information about the club, please visit our website at 

http://www.southfloridafreedivers.com/1.html  

Our club is very much in favor of protecting and preserving the natural resources and the 
marine life contained in the park’s waters but we feel that the plan has been 
discriminatory and unfair towards the sport of spear fishing in particular. 

Please visit the comments page of the NPS and help us by selecting option one of the 
five alternatives under review 

http://parkplanning.nps.gov/commentForm.cfm?parkID=353&projectID=23587&docum

entId=25004 
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